
From: T Bokurak  

Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 2:47 PM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Rezoning on Platt Road 

 

Hello, We live near here and object to having these low income apartments here. We feel that 

this will lower the property values and ruin the safety of our area. We come from the Westland 

area and purchased a house here because Westland has turned many apartments into low income 

and the crime has skyrocketed!  It is no longer a safe area to live in. This is not the place to put 

these apartments. How would you like to have them put in your neighborhood? Wouldn't you 

worry about the safety of your children and property? Please reconsider and do not ruin our part 

of Ann Arbor. We don't want to be another Ypsilanti and that is what will happen if you do this. 

It is not fair to subject the families who live here and take care of their homes and pay their taxes 

to this, We feel this is a hasty decison and much more thought and discussion should be done 

before deciding to put a plan in place that will affect lives and property values of the taxpayers in 

the area. 

Thank you, Susan Bokurak 

 


